[bookmark: _GoBack]KB is celebrating our
100th Day of School
Tuesday March 3rd is KB’s 100th Day of School!

Each student is invited to bring a collection of 100 things to share with the class on Tuesday (i.e. 100 cheerios, 100 paper clips, 100 pennies, 100 google eyes, 100 pom poms). The idea is to choose something you might already have in your home. 

Please help your child count 10 groups of 10 items to bring to school.
Attached is a 10-frame for you to use to help your child count.

Thanks so much,
Ms. Ferren and Ms. Hewitt
	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	



